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Comments: I am among many in the community most impacted by the proposed East Crazy Inspiration Divide

Land Exchange. We don't want this, and at there very least there are legitimate and substantial concerns about

future growth as there was with Big Sky following promises made by the resort that led to the approval of the

resort.

I also object to the forfeiture of the Sweetgrass Creek Road/Trail 122. This historic access point cannot be lost to

the public for private and largely out of state interests.

The largest considerations with this project must be for the ecosystem, wildlife, and the general public. There is a

great deal of opportunity here for irreversible harm to all of those considerations, especially if this is only the

beginning of substantial development efforts that seem inevitable as there aren't cases in which promised limits

on developments around resorts ever happen. We would be all naive to believe this can be restrained later if it

isn't now.


